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February 28, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardians,


Every year Woodbridge Township School District holds a DEI (Diversity, Equity and Inclusion) Showcase. Here students get to display and present their yearlong projects that incorporate multicultural education. In addition, every school gets to present a project aimed at making our community a better place.
Last year Claremont Avenue School decided to dedicate our efforts to the Ronald McDonald House Charities (RMHC). RMHC is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to create, find, and support programs that directly improve the health and well-being of children and their families.  This organization also holds a special place within our Claremont Avenue School family. One of our students has seen firsthand the wonderful things RMHC has to offer. With the help of staff and students, several donations were collected and brought to the Ronald McDonald House of Columbus, Ohio. Later in the year, we continued those same efforts and brought more donations to the Ronald McDonald House in New Brunswick, New Jersey.

Claremont Avenue students researched RMHC, created personalized donations, and collected other donations, such as cleaning supplies and of course, pop tabs. Students learned the importance of recycling these tabs to help give back to the RMHC. This year students will continue their efforts. In addition, we have asked those students interested, to propose a design for a permanent pop tab house for Claremont Avenue School. These submissions can be drawn by hand or created as a smaller model. All must be colorful and represent RMHC and Claremont Avenue School. Submissions are due by Thursday, March 28, 2024.  At that time, the entire school will vote, and the winner will get their pop tab house created with the help of staff, students and our school community.

If you have any questions, please contact the office. We look forward to recognizing our students’ creativity, as well as continuing to collect pop tabs and give back to the RMHC. Thank you for your cooperation.
Mrs. Jessica Liquori
Ms. Amanda Wondzynski
2023 National Blue Ribbon School


